
 

We are a small family friendly and community centred Church of England Academy that offers 

an exciting creative curriculum that is underpinned by Christian values 

 

Are you looking for a new school for your child?  Then please come and visit us during one of our 

open events.  Everyone is invited! 

This will give you an opportunity to look round our school and meet our friendly staff and 

governors.  We are proud of our reputation as a friendly, welcoming, happy academy and of our 

confirmation from OFSTED that Porter Croft is an ‘outstanding’ school in all areas 

 

Tuesday 4th October 2016 – 2.00 pm – 3.00 pm 

Wednesday 5th October 2016 – 9.00 am – 10.00 am. 
 

 

For more information about our Academy please visit our website at www.portercroft.org or call 

us on (0114) 266 2132.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Porter Croft Church of England Primary Academy is part of Koinonia Academies Trust.  Koinonia Academies Trust is an  

exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, registered in England with company number 08563153 

http://www.portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk/

